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To: CVG Airlines and Ground Operators 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Ramp Repair Project (Near Pad 7 & DL Hangar) 
 

Date: October 27, 2015 

 

 KCAB and its contractor will be performing necessary ramp repairs prior to the end of construction 

season. The area impacted is includes deice Pad 7, adjacent to the Delta hangar. The two phase project 

will begin on Wednesday, October 28th and is anticipated to take up to 4 weeks, weather permitting. 

Access to the Delta Hangar will remain throughout the project, but Deicing Pad #7 will be closed 

during Phase 1 (see phasing depictions below). Alternate arrangements will be made for airlines and 

deicing companies assigned Pad 7.  

    

   Please be aware of construction barricades, personnel, and vehicles in and around this area.  
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PHASE 2 


